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Kingston, New Hampshire 
Board of Selectmen 

Meeting of January 16, 2021 
FINAL MINUTES 

 
 
The Selectmen attended the Budget Public Hearing on the 2021 Warrant Articles, which 
took place at the Sanborn High School Auditorium beginning at 9 am.  
PRESENT:  Phillip Coombs, Chair; Donald Briggs, Vice Chair; Electra Alessio, Kevin St. 
James, Richard Wilson, Select Board Members.  
 
 
NON-PUBLIC SESSION: 
MOTION:  by Chairman Coombs, to enter non-public session under RSA 91-A:3, II (a) 
Personnel 
SECOND:  by Selectman Wilson 
All in favor via roll call vote 
Meeting adjourned to non-public session at 11:20 am. 
 
MOTION:  by Selectwoman Alessio, to return to public session at 11:40 am 
SECOND:  by Selectman St. James 
All in favor 
 
MOTION: by Selectwoman Alessio, to suspend Conservation Chair Evy Nathan and ask 
to meet with her. 
SECOND: by Selectman Wilson 
In favor: Alessio, Coombs, St. James, Wilson. Abstain: Briggs 
 
There was a brief discussion on the 266 Route 125 project, and it was agreed that the 
Board will not have an “official” opinion of the project.  
 
Adjournment: 
MOTION:  by Selectman St. James to adjourn at 11:50 am 
SECOND:  by Chairman Coombs 
All in favor via roll call vote 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Susan Ayer, Administrative Assistant 


